Reconstruction Secretariat,
~ OFFICE OF THE PAYMASTER GENERAL,

4/5, RICHMOND TERRACE,
WHITEHALL, S.W.1.

28th July, 1942.

Dear Harrod, S f
International Regulation of Primary Produets.

You will recollect our discussion on Friday in
the External Committee as to whether the majority of the
Committee should submit a further note in reply to that
of Sir Doneld Fergusson. Thinking over the matter
after the meeting I realised that the submission of the
documents to the Reconstruetion Problems Committee would

' give me an opportunity for making clear the sttitude
of the Official Committee without involving a formal
memorandum and I had the impression that this course
would be generally welcomed by the Committee.

I have drafted the enclosed covering note for
the purpose and subject to any comments from members
propose to proceed accordingly.

Yours sincerely,

~

R- F. HarEed foden,
Oxford.



